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Allison, Rick

From: Pam R. Combest [PamCombest@contres.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2011 3:24 PM
To: Allison, Rick
Subject: RE: ALLENBY 1-8H - COGCC Form 2A (Doc 401155993) - Continental Resources, Inc.

Rick,  Can you make the following change and notation to the Allenby 1-8H form 2A?    

 

Sensitive Area Designation answer should be changed from no to yes.  

 

Please note that a berm will be built on the southwest corner of the location to prevent storm water runoff from the 

pad. Erosion matters will also be addressed. 

 

Thank you. 

Pam Combest 
Sr. Regulatory Compliance Specialist 
Continental Resources, Inc. 
302 N. Independence 
Enid, OK  73702 
(580) 548-5213 
pamcombest@contres.com 

 

From: Allison, Rick [mailto:Rick.Allison@state.co.us]  

Sent: Wednesday, May 04, 2011 4:25 PM 

To: Pam R. Combest 

Subject: FW: ALLENBY 1-8H - COGCC Form 2A (Doc 401155993) - Continental Resources, Inc. 

 

Hi Pam 

 

I received a response regarding items 1, 2, and 5 below.  However, I have no response regarding items 3 and 4.  Can you 

provide me an answer? 

 

Thank you, 

Rick 

 

From: Allison, Rick  

Sent: Friday, April 22, 2011 10:00 AM 

To: 'christiscritchfield@contres.com' 

Subject: ALLENBY 1-8H - COGCC Form 2A (Doc 401155993) - Continental Resources, Inc. 

 

Hi Christi, 

 

The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A oil and gas location assessment for the ALLENBY 1-8H well location in the NENE 

Sec8 T9N R61W, Weld County, and requests the following clarifications and changes to the Form 2A: 

 

1) Construction: Closed loop drilling is indicated on the Form 2A, but a Drilling Pit is also indicated on the Form 

2A and on the Construction Layout Drawing.  Please clarify the drilling method and use of the drilling pit. 

2) Soils: It appears that the access road and location will be partially built on the Olney fine sandy loam.  Please 

approve me adding the NRCS unit “44 – Olney fine sandy loam 0 to 6 percent slopes” to the Form 2A.   
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3) Water Resources: A small pond that appears to perennially hold water is located 175 feet southwest of the 

proposed location.  Please clarify how construction of the pad will either avoid the pond, or mitigate its 

disturbance. 

4) Water Resources: The location is in the Upper Crow Creek Designated basin, and therefore a sensitive area 

by definition.  COGCC will change the sensitive area designation from No to Yes. 

5) Reference Area: The West facing Location Photograph does not clearly show the reference area.  Based on 

the comments, the reference area will be west of the stockpile, which is approximately 250 feet west of the 

staked location.  Please either submit clear photographs of the reference area, or agree to the following 

condition of approval: “Reference Area Photographs and Map must be submitted within twelve (12) months 

of the Form 2A (4/20/2012).” 

 

Please contact me with any questions regarding this Form 2A. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Rick Allison, P.G. 

Oil and Gas Location Assessment Specialist 

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 

Denver, CO 80203 

303-894-2100 ext 5102 

 


